



3rd July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

HISN Staffing For Academic Year 2023-24

As the end of the summer term approaches and the new academic year is in sight, we would like to share the changes in staffing for the coming year. We are fully staffed with an excellent staff team for September.

Staff changes

We will sadly be saying goodbye to a number of staff this year.

Marie Branch has been with HPP for 11 years. She is a specialist French teacher and has been teaching music but has taught widely across both schools. She joined the school as a newly qualified teacher and has ensured the children enjoyed some wonderful opportunities. Mrs Branch has most recently led the popular Little Voices Choir as well as the school choir in both schools. She will be taking up a position in Jack and Jill schools.

Amber Tullet joined HPP 3 years ago as a newly qualified teacher and will be leaving us this year. She has been a key member of the year 2 team and has led a number of initiatives across the school including school council and PSHE. She is leaving us to relocate to Basingstoke where she will take up a position there.

Saying goodbye to beloved staff is always very hard but we know you will join with me in thanking them for their tremendous contributions to HISN and to wish them well in their exciting new challenges.

In addition I'd like to congratulate Mrs Lucy Connolly who will be starting maternity leave late in the Autumn term. Up to that point she will be working as a non class based teacher across HPP.

HPP would also like to extend our congratulations to Mr Hoy and Miss Fairholm. Both will be getting married over the summer but not to each other! Miss Fairholm will be known as Mrs Fairholm from September.

New Staff to HPP

It therefore gives me great pleasure to welcome new teachers to the HPP team. Beth Clark, Catherine McCue, Lucy Pearson, and Rosie Weeks are all experienced teachers whilst this will be the first appointment for Maisie Berry.







Maisie Berry

I am excited to be joining the HISN team where I will be teaching in Year 1 from September.

A little bit about me. Being outdoors is something that I love. I have played lots of sports throughout my life with football being my favourite. I also love walking around the local area, you will usually find me going for long walks around Bushy Park to make sure I get my 10,000 steps. Music is a big passion of mine, I love listening to all different kinds of music and singing along to it. I am really looking forward to meeting you and the children in September.

Beth Clark

I have been teaching for 3 years and have been lucky enough to teach every year group from Reception to Year 6. I have recently had a little baby boy called Freddie and I live locally in Hampton. In my spare time I love to walk my dog Chester, bake, go for runs and read books. I am so excited to be joining Hampton Infant School and Hampton Junior School and look forward to meeting you all in September!

Catherine McCue

I am really looking forward to joining the Hampton Infant School team. I have been a teacher for many years and have taught in both KS1 and KS2. I love being a teacher and creating fun and engaging lessons for children to enjoy. In my spare time I enjoy spending time with my family, going on bike rides and reading.

Lucy Pearson

Hello, my name is Miss Pearson and I am very excited to be joining Hampton Infant School! I have been teaching for 4 years in both Year 1 and Year 2. I am looking forward to joining the Reception team and the new exciting chapter that it brings at such a highly regarded school. I love swimming and spending time with my family. I also enjoy running and ran the London Marathon this year! I have always wanted to be a teacher. I find it the most rewarding and exciting job and I look forward to bringing and sharing this joy at Hampton Infant School.

Rosie Weeks

I'm Rosie Weeks and I'll be joining the school from September. I'm from Scotland where I did my teaching qualifications before I moved down to teach in London. I enjoy going for walks along the river and going to feed the ducks with my daughter. I'm looking forward to meeting and getting to know the children at HPP.

New Classes for September

All children met their new class teacher today







Reception Mix

Following careful consideration and advice from the Educational Psychology service, we have mixed the reception classes. Information regarding this has already been communicated to you.

Class Names

The class name indicates the year group and the class teacher's surname. If there are 2 teachers with the same letter for their surname then the newer teacher will use their last letter of their surname. Classes will have a class animal who is a reading buddy although these are subject to change each year.

I have great pleasure in sharing the staffing and classes with you for the coming academic year.

HISN Class Teachers 2023-24

Class Teacher	Class name	Current class
Mrs Hannah Cranston/ Mrs Liz Davies	Nursery am/pm	New am/pm
Miss Katie Corrigan	RC	New Mix
Mrs Mhairi Fairholm	RF	New Mix
Miss Claire Keith	RK	New Mix
Miss Lucy Pearson	RP	New Mix
Miss Anna Byway	1B	New Mix
Mrs Georgia Clark	1C	New Mix
Miss Sarah De Silva /Mrs Jess Brown	1D	New Mix
Miss Maisie Berry	1Y	New Mix
Mrs Rebecca Crook	2C	1B
Mrs Catherine Clarkson/ Mrs Catherine McCue	2MC	1H
Mr Phil Hoy	2H	1C
Miss Sian Jolley	2J	1K

If you have any questions regarding the staffing for the coming academic year please don't hesitate to contact us.







Finally

We are incredibly proud of all of the staff at HPP, who continually demonstrate outstanding commitment to the children of the partnership, being both incredibly hard working, passionate and really caring about the children in the school. HJS and HISN are excellent schools because of the staff.

Yours sincerely

Ms H Lockey

Executive Headteacher

